
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Lunches  

Year 1 and Year 2 (Classes 3,4,5 & 6) 
For the next few weeks, lunches will be slightly different. 

We cannot feed all the children at the same time and maintain 
social distance so it is taking longer. We are doing a 2 week 
cycle  - 2 weeks hot food as your child’s menu, then 2 weeks 
sandwiches provided by us. Year 1 and Year 2 will alternate. 

14th & 21st Sept     Year 1 hot food, Year 2 sandwiches 

28th Sept & 5th Oct Year 2 hot food, Year 1 sandwiches 

….and then continue until we are able to sit children closer. 

Hot Food 
As we still had food in the freezer prior to summer, we are 
using up this food first so your child may not have exactly what 
he/she ordered, but we will be back on menu towards the end 
of next week. 

Reception children (Classes 1 & 2) 
Will always eat together in the hall and have hot food.  

 

Safety Reminders  

 PLEASE park away from the school 

zone and especially away from the 

Zebra Crossing. 

 PLEASE do not park in the staff car 

park unless you have permission 

from the Head of School. 

 PLEASE respect our neighbours and 

do not block their drives when 

dropping off/collecting children. 

 PLEASE use the footpaths at either 

end of the staff car park and don’t 

be tempted to cut through it.  We 

do have cars that need to come 

and go near the start and end of 

the school day. 

 

 

We give out Good to be Gold 
stickers on Friday afternoons 
to celebrate every child who  
follows the class and school rules  
and is on the Gold part of the class  
behaviour charts. 
 

If your child comes home wearing one,  
please praise them for making the right choices. 

 

Our School Office opens at 

8.50am and is open all day until 

4.00pm. 
To limit the number of visitors into school 

we would appreciate it if parents could:- 

 Ring / email / text with queries 

 order uniform via School Trends, 

School Money or send payment in 

an envelope via the teacher. 

Thank you for your co-operation 

St Andrew’s Infant School has a  

 No Smoking/Vaping Policy    

 No Dogs Policy 

both inside school and on our grounds.  

From Friday 18th September our school times will be 

 Reception  8.50am to 3.05pm 

 Year 1  8.55am to 3.10pm 

 Year 2  8.45am to 3.00pm 

If arriving after this time, please enter via the main office 

door. Registration closes at 9.05am after which time your 

child will receive a Late Mark. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Routine dental / optician / doctors’ 

appointments 

Please make routine appointments 

AFTER school or during holidays to stop 

your child from missing their valuable 

education! 

Routine appointments are 

UNAUTHORISED absences and will be 

recorded on your child’s record. 

You may also receive a visit by the 

Education Welfare Officer. 

 

 
 

KS1 PE 
To enable social distancing, we will be having PE outdoors whenever possible (weather permitting). On the days that 
your child is doing PE please send him/her in JOGGING PANTS or LEGGINGS, T-SHIRT, SWEATSHIRT (non-school one), 
and TRAINERS. Children will stay in these clothes all day. Normal PE kits to be left in school in case of accidents. 

 

Class 3 Tuesday and Thursday   Class 4 Monday and Thursday 
Class 5 Tuesday and Friday    Class 6 Wednesday and Friday 
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